
         Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 
Date:  December 1, 2022   
 
To: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:    Recommendation to Purchase One F-250 Ford Truck 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to purchase one F-250 Ford Truck.  This 
purchase will be from the General Fund through the State of Michigan MiDEAL 
purchasing consortium. 
 
This F-250 will replace the Tug and Wrecker in Transportation which are over 20 
years old and need to be replaced. 
 
The cost of replacement for this truck is listed below: 
 
One (1) F-250 Ford 4X4 Truck     $ 51,698.00 
 
 
Rationale:  This F-250 replaces the Tug and Wrecker in Transportation which are 
over 20 years old and need to be replaced.  The lead time for delivery from Ford 
to LPS is approximately 22-28 weeks. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
   
c: K. Oaks 


